
Description of Permissive Change 

Date: 2020-03-27 

FCC ID: 2AD8UAHCE01 

We, Nokia Solutions and Networks, OY, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for 

this CIIPC application of FCC ID: 2AD8UAHCE01 base on the grant issued on 11/02/2018.  

The major change is to enable 5GNR n5 FS1 operation by software without any hardware change. 

The source code/SW file about this SW enabling will ONLY be held by Nokia Solutions and 

Networks, OY and it is IMPOSSIBLE to release these source code/SW file to any other third party 

to affect the RF function, power, or rating of this device.  

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed. 

Should you have any question, please contact me directly. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Terry Schwenk / R&D Engineer - Regulatory Compliance 

Nokia Solutions and Networks, OY 

Tel: 1.847.809.6952 

Fax: 1.224.248.8208 

Email: terry.schwenk@nokia.com 
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